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Dear Mr McCarron. 

I refer to your letter dated 26th April 2011, which was received on Thursday last 2gfh April 2011. 

I tried to call you using the phone number on your waste licence application file, but the people at 
QED told me they are not currently working for you. 

As I have no alternative phone number for you, I now write to indicate to you that we would be 
happy to meet with you while you are in Ireland, and I believe you will be here during the first half of 
May. 

I have spoken to my colleague Mr Patrick Byrne at the EPA’s Dublin office and he is available to meet 
you. I propose that such a meeting might take place in Dublin, as another colleague, Mr Brian 
Meaney, from the Wexford office might also attend any such meeting. 

Please call Mr Patrick Byrne on 01-2680100, or email him at p.bvrne@epa.ie to organise a meeting, 
a t  your convenience. 

Yours sincerely 

F&nk h idon  

Programme Manager 

Environmental Licensing Programme 
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